
Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Request for 30-Day Extension on Decision Due Date
1 message

Peter Freedman <peter@aupt-industries.com> Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at 9:33 AM
To: "Ridley - DNR, Hunter" <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Hunter,

Thank you for your recent email regarding our permit application for the West Side Placer Project (File No. M-2016-081). As per your
suggestion, to ensure sufficient time to address all items raised during your adequacy review, AuPt Industries LLC respectfully requests a
30-day extension to the current decision due date of May 17, 2025.

We anticipate completing the required responses promptly but appreciate having this additional time to ensure thoroughness and
accuracy in addressing your concerns.

Thank you very much for considering this extension request. Please let us know if you need anything further.

Best regards,

Peter Freedman
AuPt Industries LLC
peter@aupt-industries.com
(970) 306-1784
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